
EDC  supervisors  ready  to
adopt annual budget
The  El  Dorado  County  Board  of  Supervisors  on  June  20  is
expected to adopt the 2017-18 budget.

Special presentations that day will be as follows:
9am – Senior legal services
10am – Road work plan
11am – Mental Health Services Act.

At 2pm, the electeds will discuss the whole budget.

The meeting will be in the board Hearing Room at 330 Fair
Lane, Placerville.
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